
 
 

 
         

Tuesday 27th February 2018 

 

 

SNOW PROCEDURES 

If we experience significant snowfall later this week, we will send a text out, put information on the school web-site 

and also post a message with Spire FM.  

We only send a message to say we are closed not to say we are open! 

We will endeavour to make a decision as early as possible because we have so many staff members who have long 

distances to travel and you need to make arrangements too! Please do bear in mind, that we will do our utmost to 

keep the school open during the winter but a school without teachers is not much good and we also need to be able 

to feed most of the school!  The other major factor is that we do not have a caretaker, so the snow clearing has to be 

done by myself and willing volunteers. This also relies on me being able to get to school!  

If it snows heavily during the school day we will stay open until the end of the school day.  Please can children bring 

some spare dry clothes so we can enjoy the snow!! 

Parents’ Evenings – we will endeavour to continue with Parents’ Evenings as planned but if we feel it would not be 

safe for the teachers to stay then will we let you know by text. 

Kind regards 

Justine Watkins 
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